ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB

From the President

On September 9, we had a ribbon cutting ceremony to
officially open our turf field. The Boosters hosted key
contributors and supporters in the community who
made a difference in our push for a new field. We thank
everyone in the community who supported us and spoke
to the Board or signed our petition. We are happy to
have a field that can be used by all in the community.

In conjunction with the Athletic Department, additional
enhancements are taking place around the school this
year, including signage in the Athletic hallways by the
gym and updates to sports fields, including a new
scoreboard on the main field provided by the Athletic
Department.

PFABC Scholarship Program

Four $5,000 scholarships will be awarded to eligible
Potomac Falls’ graduating senior athletes for the 2016-
2017 school year. The scholarships are intended to
reward not only strong academic performance, but also
the exceptional leadership, sportsmanship, conduct, and
citizenship of our student athletes.

Key eligibility criteria include:

e PFHS graduating senior

e Athlete, Trainer or Manager

e Earned varsity letter in a PFHS sport

e 2.5 GPA or higher

e Parent/Guardian is a current PFHS Athletic
Booster member

e Accepted into a college, university or accredited
trade school

e Coach’s written recommendation

e Examples of exceptional leadership,
sportsmanship, conduct and citizenship

Those interested should contact the Potomac Falls
Career Center or the Athletic Booster website for an
application and more information. Completed
applications are due by April 15, 2017. Deadline to
become a Booster Club member is March 17, 2017.

Stadium Seats

Support PFHS Student Athletes! Order our new stadium
seats and sit in comfort at the next sports event! Only
$45.00. See our website for online ordering:
http://pfhsathleticboosters.org/fundraising/stadium-
seats/ Note: We will contact you when your order is
ready to be picked up — seats can be picked up at the
Athletic Office.

Panther Paws

Our Legacy Wall is growing, and we would love to fill the
whole wall! Show your Panther Pride forever with a
personalized, all-weather acrylic Panther Paw affixed on
our newly created Legacy Wall located at the entrance to
Potomac Falls Stadium.

Each is 6” x 6" and is inscribed with the student’s
graduation year, first and last name, and can list up to
three individual sports. Paws can be ordered through our
website, http://pfhsathleticboosters.org/panther-paw/

Please Note: Panther Paws are installed three times per
year and the exact location on the Legacy Wall cannot be
specified. The Potomac Falls Athletic Boosters will
replace any paws damaged as a result of weather.



PFABC Fundraising

It's not too late to advertise your business with a banner
on the Potomac Falls Stadium. Banners are placed on the
outside stadium fence during Fall and Spring Sports
seasons. There are still prime viewing spots on the fence
for sale! Be part of the “Fill the Fence” Sponsorship
Program - 50% of the proceeds goes to the sports team
of your choice. Your sponsorship dollars help fund
improvements to the sports facilities, supplies direct
funding to sports teams, and funds scholarships for our
athletes and managers. Web Site banners and Family
Banners also available for purchase.

Contact Nancy Tessman at nancy.tessman@verizon.net
for details and pricing.

Join the Athletic Booster Club
Thanks to all that have already become a member of this
year's Athletic Booster Club. Not a member yet? Go to

http://pfhsathleticboosters.org/, fill out the application
membership form and submit with your payment to
PayPal online. Or, mail it to PFHS Athletic Booster Club,
ATTN: Julianne Pasco, 46400 Algonkian Parkway,
Potomac Falls, VA 20165.

PFABC Website

Please visit our new website where you can get all the
latest news of what the Athletic Boosters Club is working
on for our school: http://pfhsathleticboosters.org.

PFABC is on Social Media
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PFHS_AthBooster

Friend us on Facebook:
Potomac Falls Athletic Booster
Club



